
BUILDING AND DEVELOPMENT CONTROL COMMITTEE 
 

CURRENT PLANNING APPLICATION  
 

                                                     

The following Planning Applications have been received by the Building and Development Control Committee.  
Any person may inspect the plans in the States Planning Office, Island Hall, as Tuesday 26th September 2017 

REF NO NAME OF 
APPLICANT LOCATION DESCRIPTION 

PA/2017/011 Mr & Mrs Cundey Le Vieux Chene, Picaterre New Dwelling – Re-advertising.  
PA/2017/078 Mrs J Gillingham 28 Le Banquage Dining room/family room extension.  
PA/2017/079 Mr & Mrs Mauger 2 La Brecque Pillippe New garage extension to allow better 

access. 
 

PA/2017/080 Nina Dupont-Abreu Venelle du Val du Sud Pre-fab insulated metal single storey unit 
to be used as a laundry. 

 

PA/2017/081 Ms P Sutherland   The Albert House, Victoria St Change existing window and door to the 
original opening with double doors and 
full length windows either side. 

 

PA/2017/082 Bruno Kay-Mouat Longis Bay Guest House, 
Longis Lines 

To lower the sills of two windows and 
one door set, to improve internal light. 

 

PA/2017/083 Ms J Uggla Val des Portes, Braye Road Renovation and extension to main house  
PA/2017/084 Mr David Harris Les Fougeres, Butes Lane Two new dwellings.  
PA/2017/085 Mr & Mrs Gillingham Les Rochers New dwelling.  
PA/2017/086 Mr Duncan Goodhew Mother Fridays, Newtown New kitchen room to replace the 

conservatory. 
 

PA/2017/087 States of Alderney The Nunnery Change existing roof slates to natural 
slate 

 

PA/2017/087 D J Gillingham Alirore Boreale, Les Rochers New shed and the removal of two trees  
 
ANY PERSON WISHING TO MAKE REPRESENTATIONS ABOUT A PARTICULAR APPLICATION SHOULD SUBMIT THEM 
IN WRITING (OR BY EMAIL) TO THE PLANNING OFFICE, STATES OF ALDERNEY, BY THURSDAY 12th OCTOBER 2017. 
ANY REPRESENTATIONS RECEIVED AFTER THIS DATE WILL NOT BE PROCESSED  
 
Letters (or emails) of representation should be about the proposed development and not about the applicant.  Please note that 
letters (and emails) of representation are not treated as confidential by the Committee, and will be disclosed to the applicant.  
 

       
  

     
      

       
  

               25th September 2017  

John Young. Planning Officer  
For and on behalf of the Building and 
Development Control Committee    

     John.Young@gov.gg 
    Tel. 825531 
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